
 

 

 

 

Santander, 2nd of  July, 2018 

 

Dears 420 sailors, 

 

We are very pleased in announcing the next event of IV International Sailing week of 

Santander which will take place from 6th to 9th of September in our wonderful bay of 

Santander. 

The Royal  Maritime Club of Santander is one of the most  traditional and distinguished Clubs 

of Spain, with a long tradition and experience in managing important events as the Sailing 

World Cup series and Final, as well as European and World Championships of different classes. 

On this fourth edition, We want to invite to 420 sailors to participate in this Regatta, and enjoy 

the week with the competition, and an excellent post regatta time with village, concerts, etc. 

The entry fee is free. All necessary information will be found in the on-line registration process 

at Regatta Website 

(http://www.rcmsantander.com/es/default/regatas/ficha/id/421/menuaction/calendario) 

 

These entries include accommodation, dairy food post-regatta and all collective services 

provided by the organisation, such as social events, boat park facilities, toilets and showers. 

Entry for coaches does also include accommodation. 

 

We look forward to you!! 

 

http://www.rcmsantander.com/es/default/regatas/ficha/id/421/menuaction/calendario

